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Dear Ms. Loscocco:
 
In support of your request to be named Radiation Safety Officer and to add an Authorized Medical
Physicist please provide the following additional information:
 

1.      Please complete NRC Form 313A (RSO) showing your training and experience as a Radiation
Safety Officer.  This form may be found as Appendix B in NUREG-1556, Vol. 9, Rev. 2 (Jan.
2008).  This guidance may be found at https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML0734/ML073400289.pdf.  Or,
if you are currently listed as the Radiation Safety Officer on another medical license issued by the
NRC or an Agreement State for similar medical uses you may provide a current copy of the
license.  This information is required pursuant to 10 CFR 35.50.

 
2.      Please complete Section 3 of NRC Form 313A (AMP) for Binbin Wu, Ph.D. specific to the Elekta,

Inc. Model 136149A02 Flexitron HDR remote afterloader used at Sibley Memorial Hospital.  This
information is required pursuant to 10 CFR 35.51.
 

We will continue our review of your request upon receipt of this information.   Please contact Robert
Gallaghar at the numbers below for any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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